JUN 21 1985

Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316/?55 -01
American Electric Power Service
- Corporation
Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan
Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:
Thank you for your letter dated June 14, 1985, informing us of the steps you
. have taken to correct the violations which we brought to your attention in our

letter dated April 29, 1985. With one exception, we find your response to be
acceptable.

Mr. H. A. Walker of my staff and Mr. P. Barrett of your organization discussed

the matter on June 18, 1985. In that regard, we understand that your organization

will provide during future inspections documented evidence of increased
management attention relative to both procedural adherance and the resolution of
quality problems.

Please contact Mr. Frank Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5555) with any questions
you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

S S e

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/ltr dtd: 6/14/85:
W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant Manager
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
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